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macroeconomic theory in its first edition was widely adopted for use as a
graduate text this updated and expanded version should find even greater
popularity as a text and as a research reference it has been substantially
revised to include three entirely new chapters the consumption function
government debt and taxes and dynamic optimal taxation significant additions
have been made to three of the original chapters dealing with difference
equations stochastic difference equations and investment under uncertainty key
features this book has been substantially revised to include three entirely new
chapters on consumption government debt and taxes and dynamic optimal taxation
significant additions have been made to three of the original chapters dealing
with difference equations stochastic difference equations and investment under
uncertainty the great depression of the 1930s gave birth to a branch of
economics christened macroeconomics this highly readable book presents an
unconventional and timely perspective on macroeconomics the interplay of theory
and policy in a historical context the tasks of macroeconomics are to interpret
observations on economic aggregates in terms of the motivations and constraints
of economic agents and to predict the consequences of alternative hypothetical
ways of administering government economic policy general equilibrium models
form a convenient context for analyzing such alternative government policies in
the past ten years the strengths of general equilibrium models and the
corresponding deficiencies of keynesian and monetarist models of the 1960s have
induced macroeconomists to begin applying general equilibrium models this book
describes some general equilibrium models that are dynamic that have been built
to help interpret time series of observations of economic aggregates and to
predict the consequences of alternative government interventions the first part
of the book describes dynamic programming search theory and real dynamic
capital pricing models among the applications are stochastic optimal growth
models matching models arbitrage pricing theories and theories of interest
rates stock prices and options the remaining parts of the book are devoted to
issues in monetary theory currency in utility function models cash in advance
models townsend turnpike models and overlapping generations models are all used
to study a set of common issues by putting these models to work on concrete
problems in exercises offered throughout the text sargent provides insights
into the strengths and weaknesses of these models of money an appendix on
functional analysis shows the unity that underlies the mathematics used in
disparate areas of rational expectations economics this book on dynamic
equilibrium macroeconomics is suitable for graduate level courses a companion
book exercises in dynamic macroeconomic theory provides answers to the
exercises and is also available from harvard university press usa textbook on
macroeconomics macroeconomic theory and macroeconomic policy presents a static
equilibrium model for national income determination and covers sectoral demand
functions consumption and consumer expenditure investment demand monetary
policy and fiscal policy foreign investment the balance of payments economic
growth and growth models employment and inflation etc diagrams and references
this book is an exhaustive study of current macroeconomic theory it starts from
the first principles of macroeconomics in part i and develops the orthodox
keynesian approach with fixed and flexible prices in part ii in part iii the
author discusses the modem theories of inflation and unemployment among the
topics covered are phillips curves and natural rate of unemployment the
accelerationist controversy rational expectations staggered wage setting and
new classical macroeconomics in part iv the theoretical underpinnings of key
empirical macro relations such as the consumption function investment function
and demand and supply of money are discussed part v concentrates on open
economy aspects of macroeconomics both current account and asset balance
approaches are discussed and there is an exhaustive treatment of policy making
in open economies part vi considers medium term dynamics of the public debt and
business cycles part vii concentrates on real and monetary growth and also
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considers optimal economic growth part viii considers two important issues in
current research and debate stagflation and new keynesian theory this book has
been written primarly as a text for postgraduate and upper level undergraduate
students it is also very useful for policy makers and research students this
book is basically concerned with the problems of unemployment economic
instability inflation and economic growth this textbook offers a unique
approach to macroeconomic theory built on microeconomic foundations of monetary
macroeconomics within a unified framework of an intertemporal general
equilibrium model extended to a sequential and dynamic analysis it investigates
the implications of expectations and of stationary fiscal policies on
allocations on the quantity of money and on the dynamic evolution of the
economy with and without noise the text contrasts and compares the two main
competing approaches in macroeconomics within the same intertemporal model of a
closed monetary economy the one postulating full price flexibility to guarantee
equilibrium in all markets at all times under perfect foresight or rational
expectations versus the so called disequilibrium approach where trading occurs
at non market clearing prices and wages when these adjust sluggishly from
period to period in response to market disequilibrium signals this graduate
textbook is a primer in macroeconomics it starts from essential undergraduate
macroeconomics and develops the central topics of modern macroeconomic theory
in a simple and rigorous manner all topics essential for first year graduate
students are covered these include rational expectations intertemporal dynamic
models exogenous and endogenous growth nonclearing markets and imperfect
competition uncertainty and money the book also covers real business cycles and
dynamic stochastic general equilibrium models integrating growth and
fluctuations sticky wages and prices consumption and investment and
unemployment lastly it studies government policy stabilization credibility and
the connections between politics and the macroeconomy each topic is presented
in the simplest model possible while still delivering the relevant answers and
keeping rigorous foundations throughout the book to make the book fully self
contained there is a mathematical appendix that gives all necessary
mathematical results at each point in time individuals make choices with
respect to the acquisition sale and or use of a variety of different goods such
activity can be summarized by aggregate variables such as an economy s total
production of various goods and services the aggregate level of unemployment
the general level of interest rates and the overall level of prices the focus
of this book is on developing simple theoretical models that provide insight
into the reasons for fluctuations in such aggregate variables the models
included explore how shocks or impulses to the economy e g changes to
technology the money supply or government policy impact individuals behaviour
in specific markets and the resulting implications in terms of changes in
aggregate variables this book provides the reader with an in depth
understanding of standard theoretical models walrasian keynesian and
neoclassical pedagogically sophisticated it is theoretically based rigorous and
includes a host of real world case studies and exercises underpinned by solid
microfoundations it is written in a concise accessible style and is an
indispensable tool for all students who wish to a gain a firm grounding in the
complexities of macroeconomic theories as well as government and private sector
researchers of macroeconomics studies in macroeconomic theory volume 2
redistribution and growth is a compendium of scholarly papers on the behavior
and public control of distribution and growth in the market economy the papers
in this volume focus on the subject of public finance under the broad theory of
economic policy the papers are grouped into five groups or sections part i
covers the steady state choices the second part takes up the efficient use of a
given volume of saving in the choice among national investments part iii
explores the alternative approaches to optimal national saving part iv
discusses the maximin optimal graduated taxation of wage income the final
section expounds on rawls s vision of the just economy economists will find the
text invaluable and insightful since the publication of keynes s general theory
of employment interest and money in 1936 macroeconomic theory has altered
considerably each author in this volume focuses on an issue which either
preceded accompanied or followed the keynesian revolution and helped to shape
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economics in subsequent years contributors reconsider some of the major
concepts of the general theory unemployment and the identity of income and
output they also highlight some of the controversies in macroeconomic theory
and review the macroeconomic policy implications and consequences a complete
textbook for ug and pg students of economics commerce and business management
it provides an integrated view of macroeconomics from a global perspective as
well as from indian with special emphasis on indian monetary policy divided
into 4 parts introductory macroeconomic accounting 3 macroeconomic theory 4
money interest and prices 5 policy foreign exchange and banking 6 trade cycle
theories and economic growth the substantially revised fourth edition of a
widely used text offering both an introduction to recursive methods and
advanced material mixing tools and sample applications recursive methods
provide powerful ways to pose and solve problems in dynamic macroeconomics
recursive macroeconomic theory offers both an introduction to recursive methods
and more advanced material only practice in solving diverse problems fully
conveys the advantages of the recursive approach so the book provides many
applications this fourth edition features two new chapters and substantial
revisions to other chapters that demonstrate the power of recursive methods one
new chapter applies the recursive approach to ramsey taxation and sharply
characterizes the time inconsistency of optimal policies these insights are
used in other chapters to simplify recursive formulations of ramsey plans and
credible government policies the second new chapter explores the mechanics of
matching models and identifies a common channel through which productivity
shocks are magnified across a variety of matching models other chapters have
been extended and refined for example there is new material on heterogeneous
beliefs in both complete and incomplete markets models and there is a deeper
account of forces that shape aggregate labor supply elasticities in lifecycle
models the book is suitable for first and second year graduate courses in
macroeconomics most chapters conclude with exercises many exercises and
examples use matlab or python computer programming languages this text provides
a cogent analysis of macroeconomic thought as a historical process stressing
the development of modern macroeconomic theory throughout both static and
dynamic models are developed and many modern economic models are used this
primer starts from essential macroeconomics and develops the central topics of
modern macroeconomic theory in a simple and rigorous manner topics covered
include rational expectations intertemporal dynamic models exogenous and
endogenous growth nonclearing markets and imperfect competition uncertainty and
money the book also covers real business cycles and dynamic stochastic general
equilibrium models integrating growth and fluctuations sticky wages and prices
consumption and investment and unemployment in the early 1980s rational
expectations and new classical economics dominated macroeconomic theory this
essay evolved from theauthors profound disagreement with that trend it
demonstrates notonly how the new classical view got macroeconomics wrong but
also howto go about doing macroeconomics the right way this innovative book
focuses on the current global financial crisis and the inadequacies of the
economic theories being used to guide policy in so doing it tackles the
economic theories that have been used firstly to understand its causes and
thereafter to contain the damage it has brought the main purpose of lectures on
macroeconomics is to characterize and explain fluctuations in output
unemployment and movement in prices lectures on macroeconomics provides the
first comprehensive description and evaluation of macroeconomic theory in many
years while the authors perspective is broad they clearly state their
assessment of what is important and what is not as they present the essence of
macroeconomic theory today the main purpose of lectures on macroeconomics is to
characterize and explain fluctuations in output unemployment and movement in
prices the most important fact of modern economic history is persistent long
term growth but as the book makes clear this growth is far from steady the
authors analyze and explore these fluctuations topics include consumption and
investment the overlapping generations model money multiple equilibria bubbles
and stability the role of nominal rigidities competitive equilibrium business
cycles nominal rigidities and economic fluctuations goods labor and credit
markets and monetary and fiscal policy issues each of chapters 2 through 9
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discusses models appropriate to the topic chapter 10 then draws on the previous
chapters asks which models are the workhorses of macroeconomics and sets the
models out in convenient form a concluding chapter analyzes the goals of
economic policy monetary policy fiscal policy and dynamic inconsistency written
as a text for graduate students with some background in macroeconomics
statistics and econometrics lectures on macroeconomics also presents topics in
a self contained way that makes it a suitable reference for professional
economists much of today s conventional macroeconomic theory presumes that
markets for goods approach the state of perfect competition monopolistic
competition and macroeconomic theory assumes that markets are imperfect so that
sellers have some power over price and must therefore form quantity
expectations about the location of the firm s demand curve the question is then
about the macroeconomic implications of imperfect competition in goods markets
the first chapter is a brief survey of ideas proposed in economics including
multiple equilibria the second chapter describes a particular micro based macro
model that allows several families of equilibria the third chapter shows how a
standard locational model can be used to describe a sample macroeconomy when
firms have close rivals in this volume derived from his federico caffe lecture
nobel laureate robert solow shows that there are simple and tractable micro
based models that offer the possibility of a richer and more intuitive
macroeconomics this book aims to showcase and advance recent debates over the
extent to which undergraduate macroeconomics teaching models adequately reflect
the latest developments in the field it contains 16 essays on topics including
the 3 equation new consensus model extensions and alternatives to this model
and endogenous money and finance for students at the intermediate and advanced
undergraduate level an autobiographical introduction is followed by 20 essays
which consider the phillips curve wage rates and profits the various theories
of the causes of inflation exploring issues such as the depreciation of money
monetarism and cost push versus demand pull inflation anti inflation policies
focusing on incomes policies trade credit and monetary policy and wage price
controls an evaluation of keynesian microeconomics as well as inflation and the
national income model and supply side economics no index annotation copyrighted
by book news inc portland or textbook on modern theory and methodology of
macroeconomics includes basic keynesian economic models and post keynesian
developments with economic policy applications graphs references and
statistical tables by exploring a few central issues in different ways this
text works through some lively theoretical controversies and establishes a
genuine basis for communication between alternative traditions in
macroeconomics textbook on macroeconomics covers macroeconomic analysis
measurement of national income basic economic models of the financial market
the labour market etc the goals of fiscal policy and monetary policy economic
equilibrium and balance of payments economic relations economic growth and
growth models inflation etc graphs and references trying to summarize the
essentials of macroeconomic theory in the wake of the financial crisis that has
shaken not only western economies but also the macroeconomic profession is no
easy task in particular the notion that markets are self correcting and always
in equilibrium appears to have taken a heavy blow however the jury is still out
on which areas should be considered as failures and what which constitute the
future of research the overall aim of this text is to provide a compact
overview of the contributions that are currently regarded as the most important
for macroeconomic analysis and to equip the reader with the essential
theoretical knowledge that all advanced students in macroeconomics should be
acquainted with the result is a compact text that should act as the perfect
complement to further study of macroeconomics an introduction to the key
concepts discussed in the journal literature and suitable for students from
upper undergraduate level through to phd courses this is a textbook of
macroeconomic theory and politics from a post keynesian perspective the
function of the macroeconomic system is explained in a straightforward way the
text is deliberately designed to be simple and pedagogical and is supported by
a number of illustrative diagrams mathematics is reduced to an absolute minimum
and put into separate text boxes a look at all the key topics in intermediate
level macroeconomic theory with carefully chosen linear versions of the
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standard models of both the closed and the open economy it requires no
mathematical proficiency beyond high school level algebra and has been
thoroughly tested in the classroom that the chapters in the volume cover such a
wide range of important often fundamental topics is a proper tribute to basil
moore s influence and contributions over his working life from the foreword by
g c harcourt jesus college cambridge uk during a distinguished career basil
moore has made numerous important contributions to macroeconomics and monetary
economics and is renowned as the progenitor of the horizontalist analysis of
endogenous money more recently he has embraced complexity theory as part of an
ongoing effort to understand macroeconomics as an evolving path dependent
process this book celebrates and explores basil moore s interests in and
contributions to monetary and macroeconomic theory complexity endogenous money
and macroeconomic theory features original essays by internationally acclaimed
and expert authors it comprises a selection of papers on five distinct but
interrelated themes economic concepts tools and methodology complexity
uncertainty and path dependence the macroeconomics of endogenous money the
macroeconomics of exogenous interest rates and unemployment inflation and the
determination of aggregate income these papers combine to provide a
comprehensive methodological and theoretical discussion of the macroeconomics
of a monetary production economy the book will be of interest to professionals
and research students in the fields of macroeconomics and monetary economics
especially those with an interest in the post keynesian approach to analyzing
these fields including the wide audience that has been reached by the
contributions of basil moore himself macroeconomic theories were designed to
cope up with the economic turmoil such as great depression so as to stabilize
the economy this book comprehensively explains the broad aggregates and their
interactions such as national income and output the unemployment rate and price
inflation and sub aggregates like total consumption and investment spending and
their components divided into six parts the textbook elaborates various aspects
of macro economics circular flow and its effects on national income monetary
theory business cycle theory and macroeconomic policies in detail the book
makes clear the difference between three approaches to economics keynesian
economics which focuses on demand new classical economics which is based on
rational expectations and efficient markets and innova tion economics which is
focused on long run growth through innovation a prominent feature of this text
is the use of simple algebraic expressions and formulations to reinforce
analytical expositions of complex macroeconomic theories in students the book
also explicates how macroeconomic models and their forecasts can be utilized by
both governments and large corporations to assist in the development and
evaluation of economic policy the chapters are incorporated with real life
examples giving practical insight on the subject primarily intended for the
undergraduate and postgraduate students of economics this book can also be
beneficial for the students opting for the courses in commerce macroeconomics
is the application of economic theory to the study of the economy s growth
cycle and price level determination macroeconomics takes account of stylized
facts observed in the real world and builds theoretical frameworks to explain
such facts economic growth is a stylized fact of market economies since england
s nineteenth century industrial revolution until then poverty was a common good
for humanity economic growth consists in the persistent smooth and sustained
increase of per capita income a market economy shows periods of expanding and
contracting economic activity this phenomenon is the economic cycle the price
of money is the amount of goods bought with one unit of money in other words
the inverse of the price level determination of the price level or the value of
money is a fascinating subject in a fiat money economy
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Macroeconomic Theory 1985-06-18
macroeconomic theory in its first edition was widely adopted for use as a
graduate text this updated and expanded version should find even greater
popularity as a text and as a research reference it has been substantially
revised to include three entirely new chapters the consumption function
government debt and taxes and dynamic optimal taxation significant additions
have been made to three of the original chapters dealing with difference
equations stochastic difference equations and investment under uncertainty key
features this book has been substantially revised to include three entirely new
chapters on consumption government debt and taxes and dynamic optimal taxation
significant additions have been made to three of the original chapters dealing
with difference equations stochastic difference equations and investment under
uncertainty

Macroeconomic Theory 1979
the great depression of the 1930s gave birth to a branch of economics
christened macroeconomics this highly readable book presents an unconventional
and timely perspective on macroeconomics the interplay of theory and policy in
a historical context

The Evolution of Macroeconomic Theory and Policy
2009-07-25
the tasks of macroeconomics are to interpret observations on economic
aggregates in terms of the motivations and constraints of economic agents and
to predict the consequences of alternative hypothetical ways of administering
government economic policy general equilibrium models form a convenient context
for analyzing such alternative government policies in the past ten years the
strengths of general equilibrium models and the corresponding deficiencies of
keynesian and monetarist models of the 1960s have induced macroeconomists to
begin applying general equilibrium models this book describes some general
equilibrium models that are dynamic that have been built to help interpret time
series of observations of economic aggregates and to predict the consequences
of alternative government interventions the first part of the book describes
dynamic programming search theory and real dynamic capital pricing models among
the applications are stochastic optimal growth models matching models arbitrage
pricing theories and theories of interest rates stock prices and options the
remaining parts of the book are devoted to issues in monetary theory currency
in utility function models cash in advance models townsend turnpike models and
overlapping generations models are all used to study a set of common issues by
putting these models to work on concrete problems in exercises offered
throughout the text sargent provides insights into the strengths and weaknesses
of these models of money an appendix on functional analysis shows the unity
that underlies the mathematics used in disparate areas of rational expectations
economics this book on dynamic equilibrium macroeconomics is suitable for
graduate level courses a companion book exercises in dynamic macroeconomic
theory provides answers to the exercises and is also available from harvard
university press

Dynamic Macroeconomic Theory 2009-06-01
usa textbook on macroeconomics macroeconomic theory and macroeconomic policy
presents a static equilibrium model for national income determination and
covers sectoral demand functions consumption and consumer expenditure
investment demand monetary policy and fiscal policy foreign investment the
balance of payments economic growth and growth models employment and inflation
etc diagrams and references
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Macroeconomic Theory and Policy 1972
this book is an exhaustive study of current macroeconomic theory it starts from
the first principles of macroeconomics in part i and develops the orthodox
keynesian approach with fixed and flexible prices in part ii in part iii the
author discusses the modem theories of inflation and unemployment among the
topics covered are phillips curves and natural rate of unemployment the
accelerationist controversy rational expectations staggered wage setting and
new classical macroeconomics in part iv the theoretical underpinnings of key
empirical macro relations such as the consumption function investment function
and demand and supply of money are discussed part v concentrates on open
economy aspects of macroeconomics both current account and asset balance
approaches are discussed and there is an exhaustive treatment of policy making
in open economies part vi considers medium term dynamics of the public debt and
business cycles part vii concentrates on real and monetary growth and also
considers optimal economic growth part viii considers two important issues in
current research and debate stagflation and new keynesian theory this book has
been written primarly as a text for postgraduate and upper level undergraduate
students it is also very useful for policy makers and research students

Contemporary Macroeconomic Theory and Policy 2008
this book is basically concerned with the problems of unemployment economic
instability inflation and economic growth

Macroeconomic Theory 1961
this textbook offers a unique approach to macroeconomic theory built on
microeconomic foundations of monetary macroeconomics within a unified framework
of an intertemporal general equilibrium model extended to a sequential and
dynamic analysis it investigates the implications of expectations and of
stationary fiscal policies on allocations on the quantity of money and on the
dynamic evolution of the economy with and without noise the text contrasts and
compares the two main competing approaches in macroeconomics within the same
intertemporal model of a closed monetary economy the one postulating full price
flexibility to guarantee equilibrium in all markets at all times under perfect
foresight or rational expectations versus the so called disequilibrium approach
where trading occurs at non market clearing prices and wages when these adjust
sluggishly from period to period in response to market disequilibrium signals

Macroeconomic Theory 2017-10-30
this graduate textbook is a primer in macroeconomics it starts from essential
undergraduate macroeconomics and develops the central topics of modern
macroeconomic theory in a simple and rigorous manner all topics essential for
first year graduate students are covered these include rational expectations
intertemporal dynamic models exogenous and endogenous growth nonclearing
markets and imperfect competition uncertainty and money the book also covers
real business cycles and dynamic stochastic general equilibrium models
integrating growth and fluctuations sticky wages and prices consumption and
investment and unemployment lastly it studies government policy stabilization
credibility and the connections between politics and the macroeconomy each
topic is presented in the simplest model possible while still delivering the
relevant answers and keeping rigorous foundations throughout the book to make
the book fully self contained there is a mathematical appendix that gives all
necessary mathematical results

Macroeconomic Theory 2011-04-08
at each point in time individuals make choices with respect to the acquisition
sale and or use of a variety of different goods such activity can be summarized
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by aggregate variables such as an economy s total production of various goods
and services the aggregate level of unemployment the general level of interest
rates and the overall level of prices the focus of this book is on developing
simple theoretical models that provide insight into the reasons for
fluctuations in such aggregate variables the models included explore how shocks
or impulses to the economy e g changes to technology the money supply or
government policy impact individuals behaviour in specific markets and the
resulting implications in terms of changes in aggregate variables this book
provides the reader with an in depth understanding of standard theoretical
models walrasian keynesian and neoclassical pedagogically sophisticated it is
theoretically based rigorous and includes a host of real world case studies and
exercises underpinned by solid microfoundations it is written in a concise
accessible style and is an indispensable tool for all students who wish to a
gain a firm grounding in the complexities of macroeconomic theories as well as
government and private sector researchers of macroeconomics

Understanding Macroeconomic Theory 2006-09-27
studies in macroeconomic theory volume 2 redistribution and growth is a
compendium of scholarly papers on the behavior and public control of
distribution and growth in the market economy the papers in this volume focus
on the subject of public finance under the broad theory of economic policy the
papers are grouped into five groups or sections part i covers the steady state
choices the second part takes up the efficient use of a given volume of saving
in the choice among national investments part iii explores the alternative
approaches to optimal national saving part iv discusses the maximin optimal
graduated taxation of wage income the final section expounds on rawls s vision
of the just economy economists will find the text invaluable and insightful

Studies in Macroeconomic Theory 2014-05-10
since the publication of keynes s general theory of employment interest and
money in 1936 macroeconomic theory has altered considerably each author in this
volume focuses on an issue which either preceded accompanied or followed the
keynesian revolution and helped to shape economics in subsequent years
contributors reconsider some of the major concepts of the general theory
unemployment and the identity of income and output they also highlight some of
the controversies in macroeconomic theory and review the macroeconomic policy
implications and consequences

Macroeconomic Theory 1975
a complete textbook for ug and pg students of economics commerce and business
management it provides an integrated view of macroeconomics from a global
perspective as well as from indian with special emphasis on indian monetary
policy divided into 4 parts introductory macroeconomic accounting 3
macroeconomic theory 4 money interest and prices 5 policy foreign exchange and
banking 6 trade cycle theories and economic growth

Historical Perspectives on Macroeconomics 2005-08-12
the substantially revised fourth edition of a widely used text offering both an
introduction to recursive methods and advanced material mixing tools and sample
applications recursive methods provide powerful ways to pose and solve problems
in dynamic macroeconomics recursive macroeconomic theory offers both an
introduction to recursive methods and more advanced material only practice in
solving diverse problems fully conveys the advantages of the recursive approach
so the book provides many applications this fourth edition features two new
chapters and substantial revisions to other chapters that demonstrate the power
of recursive methods one new chapter applies the recursive approach to ramsey
taxation and sharply characterizes the time inconsistency of optimal policies
these insights are used in other chapters to simplify recursive formulations of
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ramsey plans and credible government policies the second new chapter explores
the mechanics of matching models and identifies a common channel through which
productivity shocks are magnified across a variety of matching models other
chapters have been extended and refined for example there is new material on
heterogeneous beliefs in both complete and incomplete markets models and there
is a deeper account of forces that shape aggregate labor supply elasticities in
lifecycle models the book is suitable for first and second year graduate
courses in macroeconomics most chapters conclude with exercises many exercises
and examples use matlab or python computer programming languages

Macroeconomic Theory - 14Th Edn 2010
this text provides a cogent analysis of macroeconomic thought as a historical
process stressing the development of modern macroeconomic theory throughout
both static and dynamic models are developed and many modern economic models
are used

Recursive Macroeconomic Theory, fourth edition
2018-09-11
this primer starts from essential macroeconomics and develops the central
topics of modern macroeconomic theory in a simple and rigorous manner topics
covered include rational expectations intertemporal dynamic models exogenous
and endogenous growth nonclearing markets and imperfect competition uncertainty
and money the book also covers real business cycles and dynamic stochastic
general equilibrium models integrating growth and fluctuations sticky wages and
prices consumption and investment and unemployment

Macroeconomic Theory 1991
in the early 1980s rational expectations and new classical economics dominated
macroeconomic theory this essay evolved from theauthors profound disagreement
with that trend it demonstrates notonly how the new classical view got
macroeconomics wrong but also howto go about doing macroeconomics the right way

Macroeconomic Theory 2011
this innovative book focuses on the current global financial crisis and the
inadequacies of the economic theories being used to guide policy in so doing it
tackles the economic theories that have been used firstly to understand its
causes and thereafter to contain the damage it has brought

A Critical Essay on Modern Macroeconomic Theory 1997
the main purpose of lectures on macroeconomics is to characterize and explain
fluctuations in output unemployment and movement in prices lectures on
macroeconomics provides the first comprehensive description and evaluation of
macroeconomic theory in many years while the authors perspective is broad they
clearly state their assessment of what is important and what is not as they
present the essence of macroeconomic theory today the main purpose of lectures
on macroeconomics is to characterize and explain fluctuations in output
unemployment and movement in prices the most important fact of modern economic
history is persistent long term growth but as the book makes clear this growth
is far from steady the authors analyze and explore these fluctuations topics
include consumption and investment the overlapping generations model money
multiple equilibria bubbles and stability the role of nominal rigidities
competitive equilibrium business cycles nominal rigidities and economic
fluctuations goods labor and credit markets and monetary and fiscal policy
issues each of chapters 2 through 9 discusses models appropriate to the topic
chapter 10 then draws on the previous chapters asks which models are the
workhorses of macroeconomics and sets the models out in convenient form a
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concluding chapter analyzes the goals of economic policy monetary policy fiscal
policy and dynamic inconsistency written as a text for graduate students with
some background in macroeconomics statistics and econometrics lectures on
macroeconomics also presents topics in a self contained way that makes it a
suitable reference for professional economists

Macroeconomic Theory and Its Failings 2010-01-01
much of today s conventional macroeconomic theory presumes that markets for
goods approach the state of perfect competition monopolistic competition and
macroeconomic theory assumes that markets are imperfect so that sellers have
some power over price and must therefore form quantity expectations about the
location of the firm s demand curve the question is then about the
macroeconomic implications of imperfect competition in goods markets the first
chapter is a brief survey of ideas proposed in economics including multiple
equilibria the second chapter describes a particular micro based macro model
that allows several families of equilibria the third chapter shows how a
standard locational model can be used to describe a sample macroeconomy when
firms have close rivals in this volume derived from his federico caffe lecture
nobel laureate robert solow shows that there are simple and tractable micro
based models that offer the possibility of a richer and more intuitive
macroeconomics

Lectures on Macroeconomics 1989-03-21
this book aims to showcase and advance recent debates over the extent to which
undergraduate macroeconomics teaching models adequately reflect the latest
developments in the field it contains 16 essays on topics including the 3
equation new consensus model extensions and alternatives to this model and
endogenous money and finance

Macroeconomic Theory 1990
for students at the intermediate and advanced undergraduate level

Monopolistic Competition and Macroeconomic Theory
1998-11-28
an autobiographical introduction is followed by 20 essays which consider the
phillips curve wage rates and profits the various theories of the causes of
inflation exploring issues such as the depreciation of money monetarism and
cost push versus demand pull inflation anti inflation policies focusing on
incomes policies trade credit and monetary policy and wage price controls an
evaluation of keynesian microeconomics as well as inflation and the national
income model and supply side economics no index annotation copyrighted by book
news inc portland or

Macroeconomic Theory and Policy 1975
textbook on modern theory and methodology of macroeconomics includes basic
keynesian economic models and post keynesian developments with economic policy
applications graphs references and statistical tables

Macroeconomic Theory and Macroeconomic Pedagogy
2016-04-30
by exploring a few central issues in different ways this text works through
some lively theoretical controversies and establishes a genuine basis for
communication between alternative traditions in macroeconomics
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Macroeconomic Theory 1974
textbook on macroeconomics covers macroeconomic analysis measurement of
national income basic economic models of the financial market the labour market
etc the goals of fiscal policy and monetary policy economic equilibrium and
balance of payments economic relations economic growth and growth models
inflation etc graphs and references

Macroeconomic Theory and Policy 1997
trying to summarize the essentials of macroeconomic theory in the wake of the
financial crisis that has shaken not only western economies but also the
macroeconomic profession is no easy task in particular the notion that markets
are self correcting and always in equilibrium appears to have taken a heavy
blow however the jury is still out on which areas should be considered as
failures and what which constitute the future of research the overall aim of
this text is to provide a compact overview of the contributions that are
currently regarded as the most important for macroeconomic analysis and to
equip the reader with the essential theoretical knowledge that all advanced
students in macroeconomics should be acquainted with the result is a compact
text that should act as the perfect complement to further study of
macroeconomics an introduction to the key concepts discussed in the journal
literature and suitable for students from upper undergraduate level through to
phd courses

Macroeconomic Theory 1974
this is a textbook of macroeconomic theory and politics from a post keynesian
perspective the function of the macroeconomic system is explained in a
straightforward way the text is deliberately designed to be simple and
pedagogical and is supported by a number of illustrative diagrams mathematics
is reduced to an absolute minimum and put into separate text boxes

Macroeconomic Theory 1969
a look at all the key topics in intermediate level macroeconomic theory with
carefully chosen linear versions of the standard models of both the closed and
the open economy it requires no mathematical proficiency beyond high school
level algebra and has been thoroughly tested in the classroom

Macroeconomic Theory 1993
that the chapters in the volume cover such a wide range of important often
fundamental topics is a proper tribute to basil moore s influence and
contributions over his working life from the foreword by g c harcourt jesus
college cambridge uk during a distinguished career basil moore has made
numerous important contributions to macroeconomics and monetary economics and
is renowned as the progenitor of the horizontalist analysis of endogenous money
more recently he has embraced complexity theory as part of an ongoing effort to
understand macroeconomics as an evolving path dependent process this book
celebrates and explores basil moore s interests in and contributions to
monetary and macroeconomic theory complexity endogenous money and macroeconomic
theory features original essays by internationally acclaimed and expert authors
it comprises a selection of papers on five distinct but interrelated themes
economic concepts tools and methodology complexity uncertainty and path
dependence the macroeconomics of endogenous money the macroeconomics of
exogenous interest rates and unemployment inflation and the determination of
aggregate income these papers combine to provide a comprehensive methodological
and theoretical discussion of the macroeconomics of a monetary production
economy the book will be of interest to professionals and research students in
the fields of macroeconomics and monetary economics especially those with an
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interest in the post keynesian approach to analyzing these fields including the
wide audience that has been reached by the contributions of basil moore himself

Macroeconomics 1978
macroeconomic theories were designed to cope up with the economic turmoil such
as great depression so as to stabilize the economy this book comprehensively
explains the broad aggregates and their interactions such as national income
and output the unemployment rate and price inflation and sub aggregates like
total consumption and investment spending and their components divided into six
parts the textbook elaborates various aspects of macro economics circular flow
and its effects on national income monetary theory business cycle theory and
macroeconomic policies in detail the book makes clear the difference between
three approaches to economics keynesian economics which focuses on demand new
classical economics which is based on rational expectations and efficient
markets and innova tion economics which is focused on long run growth through
innovation a prominent feature of this text is the use of simple algebraic
expressions and formulations to reinforce analytical expositions of complex
macroeconomic theories in students the book also explicates how macroeconomic
models and their forecasts can be utilized by both governments and large
corporations to assist in the development and evaluation of economic policy the
chapters are incorporated with real life examples giving practical insight on
the subject primarily intended for the undergraduate and postgraduate students
of economics this book can also be beneficial for the students opting for the
courses in commerce

Macroeconomic Theory 1975
macroeconomics is the application of economic theory to the study of the
economy s growth cycle and price level determination macroeconomics takes
account of stylized facts observed in the real world and builds theoretical
frameworks to explain such facts economic growth is a stylized fact of market
economies since england s nineteenth century industrial revolution until then
poverty was a common good for humanity economic growth consists in the
persistent smooth and sustained increase of per capita income a market economy
shows periods of expanding and contracting economic activity this phenomenon is
the economic cycle the price of money is the amount of goods bought with one
unit of money in other words the inverse of the price level determination of
the price level or the value of money is a fascinating subject in a fiat money
economy
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2013-03-01

Introduction to Macroeconomic Theory 2005

Macroeconomic Theory: A Short Course 2015-02-12
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Macroeconomic Theory 2000-10

MACROECONOMIC THEORY 2011-02-12
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